
 

 

Weekly Newsletter  

 July 13 – 17, 2020 
  

 

 

Unit of Study:  Space, Planets    

 

Bible Story:  Moses – Burning Bush 

 

Bible Verse:  “The Lord bless you and keep you.” (Numbers 6:24) 

 

Academics to Practice this Week:  

Colors: Black, White, Gray      Numbers: count by 5’s  

Shapes: Star, Sphere    Sight Words: “it, on, to”   

Rhyming Words: star/far, sun/fun  Pattern:  AAB 

 

Sharetime:  Students may bring 1 item pertaining to space, or planets, or about our Bible story. 

 

 Featured Composer:  Johann Strauss, Jr. 

 

Special Snack:  We will have a “Moon Snack” next Monday, July, 22nd.  The school will provide this special 

snack.  

 

My Vacation:  I am out on vacation this week.   

 

Enrichment Activities: 
 Have a devotion time with your family. In Exodus 3, as Moses was shepherding in the land of Midian, he 

saw a bush that was burning, yet was not consumed. “So Moses said, ‘I must turn aside now and see this 

marvelous sight, why the bush is not burned up.’ When the LORD saw that he turned aside to look, God 

called to him from the midst of the bush and said, ‘Moses, Moses!’ And he said, ‘Here I am.’ Then He said, 

‘Do not come near here; remove your sandals from your feet, for the place on which you are standing is 

holy ground’."…  (Exodus 3:3-5) There the Lord revealed Himself to Moses as “I AM,” the God of Abraham, 

Isaac, and Jacob, and showed Moses how He would use him to deliver the Hebrew people from Pharaoh! 

 Have fun counting by fives.  Show your child 20 pennies and 4 nickels.  Tell them that 1 nickel is 

worth 5 pennies. Then group the pennies together by groups of fives and count them by fives (point 

to each set of five and say “5, 10, 15, 20”).  Then count the nickels in the same way (point to each 

nickel and say “5, 10, 15, 20”).  Count more pennies and nickels if you like.  

 Read a fun story together, such as Mickey and His Spaceship, and notice when this week’s sight 

words (it, on, to) appear by pointing to them and getting excited when you find them! 

 

God bless you all,  

Mrs. Roberta Bustamante  


